
Corrigendum-1 for e-tender no.WTL/PAR/AUA-ASA//23-24/014 dated 12.07.2023 

1 | P a g e  
 

WEBEL TECHNOLOGY LIMITED 
 

CORRIGENDUM – 1 
 

WTL/PAR/AUA-ASA/23-24/014 dated 12.07.2023 

Sl. 
No. 

Section No. 
Page/Cl
ause No. 

Clause Description Clarification / Revised clause 

1 
Section-B: 
Eligibility 
Criteria 

Page 
No-52, 
Clause 
(8) 

The  Bidder should have 
positive Net Worth in each of 
the last three Financial 
Years(as of the year ending on 
31st March  2021, 2022& 2023) 

Please read as “The  Bidder 
should have positive Net Worth 
in each of the last three 
Financial Years(as of the year 
ending on 31st March  2021, 
2022& 2023) 

However to promote Start-ups, 
this clause will be waived off 
for Start-ups.(Only Start-ups 
who are registered with 
Department for Promotion of 
Industry and Internal Trade, 
Ministry of Commerce & 
Industry, Govt.of India with 
CERTIFICATE OF 
RECOGNITION will be 
considered as Start-up to get a 
waiver in this case. No other 
Start-up registration will be 
considered for this waiver)” 

 


